
Hi my name is Jackson Gorfine, I live at 350 Cabbage tree road William town. Back in February last 
year my Mum and Dad told me that there was a possibility that there will be a sand mine at the back 
of my house. I don’t want that to happen because it can cause sickness and it will be very loud.   

 

I love our bush and I don’t want to see it go. We have four horses and they could get very sick or 
quite possibly will DIE if the sand mine goes on. I have a 18 month old brother and a 4 year old sister 
that adore our bush and horses and they would hate it if they went away. I hate the idea and I hope 
it does not go on. Oh and  I can’t forget about the koala habitat.       

    

 

 

 


